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Western Division Winter Programme 
25th June – Tuesday – Matua – Stash it Optional 
 Triples 

 
27th June – Thursday - Katikati – Optional Triples 
 2nd July – Tuesday – Papamoa – Optional Triples 
 4th July – Thursday – Tga South – Optional 3B Triples 
 6th July – Saturday – Omokoroa – Optional 3B Triples 
 9th July – Tuesday – Matua – Optional Triples 

 
13th July – Saturday- Katikati – Optional Triples 
16th July – Tuesday – Papamoa - Optional Triples 
20th July – Saturday – Tga South – Optional 
 Variety Pairs 
23rd July – Tuesday – Matua – Optional Triples 

 
25th July – Thursday – Mount – BMM Optional 
  2 Bowl Triples 

 

 
 

 Centre Honours Day 

Sunday 7th July 
Venue to be advised 

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter ~ 
What’s on at the Club 

24th June – Monday Roll Up 12.30pm start 
25th June – Tuesday – Open Optional Triples 
26th June – Wednesday Haggle 12.30pm start 
28th June – Friday Progressive Triples 12.30pm start 
 1st July – Monday Roll Up 12.30pm start 
 3rd July – Wednesday Haggle 12.30pm start 
 5th July – Friday Progressive Triples 12.30pm start 
7th July – Sunday – Winter Coaching Years 1-8  
 8.30am – 12.00 noon 
8th July – Monday Roll Up 12.30pm start 
9th July – Tuesday – Open Optional Tripes 

 
10th July – Wednesday Haggle 12.30pm start 
12th July – Friday Progressive Triples 12.30pm start 
 
 

Results from the past two weeks ~ -  

 
19th June – Wednesday Haggle 
1st Hilary Stanley, Malcolm Gordon 
2nd David Powles, Phill Andrews 
3rd Alan Gordon, Warren Wilcox 
 
20th June – Friday Progressive Triples 
 1st Peter Sanders 3W+23 
 2nd David Powles 3W+23 
 3rd Diana Foster 3W+21 
 4th Lynne Taylor 3W+19 
 5th John Redshaw 3W+19 
 6th Ron Dockary 3W+18 
 7th Graham Forrest 2W+26 
 8th Alan Gordon 2W+26 
 9th Royce Whitker 2W+25 
10th Trevor Hinton 2W+24 
11th Murray Bruning 2W+24 
12th Colin Handley 2W+20 
 
 

 

Draw     21st June    123             $ 25.00 
Not Claimed  

Next Draw   
   28th June    $ 50.00 
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As part of our Health and Safety procedures we need to ensure all members are aware 
of the emergency exits should the worst happen. Please take the time to assess where 
these are located- there are six in total. The gathering point is in the park next door. 
Please keep access ways clear for emergency services. The match committee and bar 
staff are the wardens who will check to ensure the premises are clear before exiting 
themselves.  

 

Sign In Book.   

Just a reminder that if we have guests with us, we need to have them sign the Visitors 
Book in the foyer. That enables them to participate in club refreshments.  

 

A great big thanks to Colin Meads for his work in upgrading our kitchen. Many hours 
of work have gone in to this and we appreciate your excellent work.  
 

Also, thanks to Ross Harold for building a new door for the mobility toilet. Just 
another example of the fine contributions members make to their Club.  
 
 
A reminder to take care in where we place our bowls behind the mat. The protocol is to step forward 
after your shot but some of us step back and the last thing we need is a bowl under our feet.  

 
The Club captains are keen to hear of any news from around our club and others. On 
their Friday chat they can then inform and acknowledge these matters.  
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Thank you to our 2023-3024 sponsors 
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Family, friends and members of the Matua Bowling Club celebrated Leo’s 90th Birthday 
on Saturday 

Happy Birthday Leo 
 

 

 
 

 

 


